
 

  

THE STONEHENGE ALLIANCE 

From the Chairman, George McDonic, MBE, BL, DIPLTP, FRTPI, DPA, FFB 

 

 

 

 

 

The Rt Hon David Evennett, MP, 

Minister for Sport, Tourism and Heritage, 

4
th

 Floor, 

100 Parliament Street, 

London SW1A 2BQ.      19 May 2016 

 

 

 

Dear David Evennett, 

 

Stonehenge and the A303 

 

Thank you for your letter to me of 30 April 2016, in response to mine to the Prime Minster of 19 

April. 

 

Members of the Stonehenge Alliance would be pleased to meet with officials at the DCMS to 

discuss our concerns about what is known of proposals for the A303. We would like to include in 

our discussion the report of the World Heritage Centre/ICOMOS mission to Stonehenge last year 

which we have now seen. 

 

Please would you let me know how such a meeting might be arranged? We would, of course, be 

prepared to meet in London.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

George McDonic 

Chairman, the Stonehenge Alliance 

 

  
THE STONEHENGE ALLIANCE IS SUPPORTED BY: 

Ancient Sacred Landscape Network; Campaign for Better Transport;  

Campaign to Protect Rural England; Friends of the Earth; and  

RESCUE: The British Archaeological Trust 


